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TOWN OF PORT HEDLAND 
WASTE LOCAL LAW 2018

The Town of Port Hedland’s Council has adopted 
the ‘Town of Port Hedland Waste Local Law 2018’.
The purpose of this local law is to provide a 
statutory framework for the management and 
enforcement of laws relating to waste management 
within the Town of Port Hedland.
The effect of this local law is to stipulate the 
responsibilities of the Town and its rate payers in 
relation to waste management across the town, 
as well as the best practice management of the 
towns waste management facilities, and to provide 
capacity to enforce contraventions to the laws.
A copy of the local law may be inspected 
or obtained from the Town’s website 
https: //www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/our-council /
council/local-laws.aspx or obtained from the 
Civic Centre, 13 McGregor Street, Port Hedland, 
Monday to Friday, 8:00am to 4:00pm.
The local law will come into operation on Friday, 
2 November 2018.


